
From: Chloe Mager 

Sent: 16 September 2021 16:01 

To: Tony Young 

Cc: Alex Ribalicenko 

Subject: Re: Advertisement consent application - 2021/3508/A - 9-11 Tottenham Street 

Hi Tony,  

Apologies for the delay in getting back to you with our revised drawing. As recommend, we have 

lowered the projecting sign and removed the internal illumination and replaced it with external 

illumination.  

We can also confirm that the existing signage at 1st floor level will be removed and the building 

made good. 

If you can review and let me know if the drawing looks satisfactory I will amend the application. Can 

you confirm that upon receipt of the amended application, the proposal will be put in front of the 

local community for comment, and assuming there are no issues raised, we should potentially 

receive your recommendation within a months time? 

Many thanks, 

Chloë Mager 

Director 

Chloe Mager Design 

www.chloemagerdesign.com 

 


